

Beach Haven Land Use Board

While we are aware there are many questions and concerns revolving around the upcoming Morrison's project before the Land Use Board, we are respectfully requesting you submit your questions in advance of the meeting to jfife@beachhaven-nj.gov (See form below)

This is an effort to cut down on repetitive questions and address everyone's questions and concerns in a timely manner without extending the meeting into the wee hours of the night. The Board will still open the floor to give the public an opportunity to comment. We ask:

- 1. Clearly state your name and address for the record
- 2. If your question has already been asked/answered don't repeat it
- 3. Limit your comments to (3) three minutes. This will be uniformly enforced.

Regards,

Jacqueline Fife

Secretary



Beach Haven Land Use Board

Request for Questions for Morrison's Project/525 Second Street LLC.

**Please print your questions that you would like to have answered below as well as submitting your name and address and email to jfife@beachhaven-nj.gov **

N T						
Name:				2 1 1		
Address:						
Questions:						
1						
1.			 *			
						- 1
,						
				, ,		
2.						
۷						
χ.						
			 		_	-
2						
3		A	 			
		¥	 			
<u> </u>	n		 			